

























Upcoming…

Give Thanks…

Please pray for… 

• For finishing up on second term of BTY studies in Romans and 1 & 2 Samuel.                      
Praise God for the number of gospel workers eager to learn and teach the bible in their 
churches.  

• For students who have been persevering in evangelism at this time at Christian Union 
events and encouraging one another to keep sharing the gospel.  

• For the Christianity Explored course just finished and for encouraging stories of people 
leaning into further study in the bible.  

• For bible triplets and the young men who have been an encouragement in being eager 
to grow in godliness. 
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• Resuming in-person services at Easter and for the transition of moving our                                 
meetings to the church centre as the building project begins.  

• Easter services, for both Christians to see afresh the power of the gospel and for many 
unbelievers to be invited and to tune in online.  

• Rest for staff and trainees after the Easter period and to be refreshed for the weeks 
ahead.  

• Progress in godly character. For personal integrity in applying biblical truth and a 
growing Christ-like compassion and care for people. 

• Ephesians study prep and talk (Ephesians 5:1-14, 18th April) 

• Pastoral Counselling studies sessions on Mondays beginning April 19th.  


